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Hi there,

It is with great sadness that I have recently heard that this project is still under
consideration despite opposition from the government, the MOD, Portsmouth MPs past
and present and the vast majority of the residents of Portsmouth.

The threats to our area are many including the natural
environment, our physical and mental health, our precious green spaces, the wildlife, our
public amenities, the threat of traffic chaos, airborne pollution, the disturbance of toxic
waste and threats to local business and our national security.

It has no national, regional or local benefit and must be stopped. 

I look forward to a sensible final decision being made to reject this project once and for all.

Yours sincerely,

Ben Warner

Sent from Outlook for Android

mailto:aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



